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16.6.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5 
 
 
Visit to Fitzwilliam Museum next Tuesday – 21.6.22 
 
 
This week, 10 children from Year 5 have been taking part in a project each day at the 
Fitzwilliam Museum, looking at Art and Science in a Museum setting.  The Museum has 
kindly offered to pay for a coach so that all of Year 5 are able to visit next Tuesday, 21st 
May, to take part in some of the activities which have been going on this week. 
 
We have managed to book a coach, and will be leaving school at 9.45am on Tuesday, 
returning to school around 1.15pm, which will mean we are back in time to have lunch as 
normal. 
 
There is, of course, no cost for this visit.  Children will need a water bottle and they can 
also bring fruit for a break snack if they wish to. 
 
We do need permission to take the children on the coach, so please do return the slip 
below to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible – thank you! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to your child’s class teacher 
 

Year 5 trip to the Fitzwilliam Museum – Tuesday 21st June 2022 
    
Child’s name_______________________________________________     Class  
_________ 
 
I give permission for my child to travel by coach and go on the trip to the Fitzwilliam 
Museum. 
 
Signed_______________________________     Date: ____________________ 
 

 

 


